

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bureau of Research and Development 1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050 Phone: (334) 353-6940 FAX: (334) 353-6950 Internet: http://www.dot.state.al.us



Robert Bentley Governor John R. Cooper Transportation Director

February 14, 2011

Mr. Richard Boland Adhesives Technology Corporation 450 East Copans Road Pompano Beach, FL 33064

Re:

PEB 2283: Ultrabond 2100

Dear Mr. Boland:

On February 7, 2011, the Alabama Department of Transportation, Product Evaluation Board (PEB) approved the Ultrabond 2100 product for addition to the Department's Materials, Sources, and Devices with Special Acceptance Requirements Manual List II-7, Epoxies for Use with Portland Cement Concrete.

Thank you for the submittal of your product. If you have additional questions, please contact Ms. Michelle Owens, Mr. Ron Johnson, or Mr. Herb Jackson at (334) 353-6940.

Sincerely,

Lamar S. Woodham, Jr., P.E./P.L.S. Chairman, Product Evaluation Board

LSW/JWB/JMO/RLJ/HEJ

cc: Jeffery Brown, Research & Development Bureau Chief